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SYNOPSIS

The objective of this study is to investigate the behavior of air flow through
concrete due to a pressure difference, and to evaluate the air permeability of
concrete quantitatively. Different mix proportions and curing conditions are
used so as to detect the dominant factors affecting air permeability. it is
found that the coefficient of air permeability can be used as index of air
permeability of concrete. And the air permeability coefficient of concrete
placed under drying condition increases with the lapse of time. The increase of
air permeability coefficient can be explained by the porosity based on the
amount of evaporated water, because air permeability of concrete is independent
of the total capillary pores in concrete, but dependent on the dried capillary
pores without moisture. Futhermore, in the case of different mixture, it can be
quantitatively estimated by mean of capillary pore radius in addition to the
porosity.

r_

I. Ujike is a research associate of civil engineering at Utsunomiya University,
Tochigi, Japan. His recent research has been on the mechanism of air
permeability of concrete under the normal and elevated temperature. He is a
member of JSCE and JCI.

S. Nagataki is a professor of civil engineering at Tokyo Institute of
Technology, Tokyo, Japan. He received his Doctor of Engineering Degree in 1966
from the University of Tokyo. His research interests cover physical and chemical
properties of concrete,properties of high strength concrete, effective use of
industrial by-products in concrete and durability of concrete. He received a
fellow of ACI in 1986. He is a member of ACI, ASCE, RILEM, JSCE JCI and JSMS.




























